Oil Conservation Commission

321 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

November 29, 1956

¥Mr, W W, Davis
UeSe Smelting, Refining & Mining Co.
P, O, Box 1877
Midland, Texas

Dear Mr. Davis:

This letter is written in regard to your John A. Gentry, Well
Noe 1 in the NW/L NW/L of Section 29-225-27E, I understand that
this well has been properly plugged and abandoned, However, it
will now be necessary for you to file a Form C-103, Report of
Plugging, in triplicate giving a completed report of the plugging

procedure on this well.
Enclosed are some Forms C-103 for your conveniance.
Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M, L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No, 2
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